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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: CANNAUGHT PLACE
NEW DELHI- 110001 ,
No.F6/DFS/MS/School/2021/SZ/ 1] 4~ Dated: )4 / o& /J@}l

To,

The Principal,
Govt. Boys Sr. Secondary School,
Baprola, New Delhi-110043.

Sub: - Regarding grant of NOC from fire safety point of view in r/o Govt. Boys Sr. Secondary
School, Baprola, New Delhi-110043.

Sir,

Please refer to your letter no. NIL Dated -23/07/20210n the subject cited above. In this
connection, it is to inform you that the officer concerned of this department have carried out the
inspection of the above-mentioned school building from fire safety point of view. During the
course of inspection, the following points / shortcomings were noticed:

1. Fire Pump having 450 lpm provided but not functional in APJ Abdul Kalam block &
Radha Krishan block.

2. Exits signage’s are not provided.
3. Passage lead to new block is blocked by parking shed.

In view of above, the school building cannot be considered for grant of fire safety
certificate at this stage .Therefore you are suggested to rectify the above said shortcomings under
the intimation to this department for further course of action. o

Yburs fajthfully

S s
(Sunil Chawdhary)
Dy. Chief Fire Officer
Delhi Fire Service

7‘/2/

Copy to:-
1. Director of Education, GNCT of NCT of Delhi, Old Secretariat, Delhi-110054.



